Mandy Robinson

Wednesday, June 26, 2013 11:11 AM

Doc Hansen; Neil Caulkins; Jeff Watson; Mandy Weed; Rose Shriner; Steph Mifflin

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent:

To: Mandy Robinson

Cc:

Subject: Swiftwater Cellars - MPR/CUP
Hi Mandy,

Doc and | had a chance to talk with Neil this morning regarding the question that came up yesterday as to whether
Swiftwater Cellars needed a CUP to have weddings/concerts etc. Neil stated to us, and staff is in agreement, that
Swiftwater Cellars is located within the Suncadia MPR so they are not required to obtain a CUP for these types of
activities. What is and will be required is the Special Events Permit from your office for any function that will include 300
or more people. Also it is not specific to Swiftwater Cellars; the Lodge, etc. are also required to obtain this permit if they
exceed the 300 person threshold for these types of events. It is our understanding that this threshold is not exceeded
that often, but if we do become aware of it we will direct them to the BOCC office to obtain the appropriate permit.

Thanks for checking with us yesterday.

Lindsey Ozbolt
Staff Planner

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Phone: 509-962-7637

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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